
  
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC REVIEW MEETING 
Wednesday, 

 March 23, 2022 
6:00 PM 

County Board Chambers 
481 4th Street, Hollister 

 
 

The San Benito County Office of Emergency Services invites you to attend a review of the 2022 
San Benito County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazardous Mitigation Plan before it is finalized and 
submitted to the California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (CalOES) and the Federal 
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) for approval. 
 
The County, Cities of Hollister and San Juan Bautista, San Benito County Water District, and 
Sunnyslope County Water District have worked together over the past year to create a 
comprehensive Hazardous Mitigation Plan.  Hazardous mitigation describes the actions taken to 
lessen the impact of disasters on people, property, economies, and the environment.  Hazard 
mitigation plans provide the communities the opportunity to think deliberately about the 
greatest vulnerabilities in the community and existing capacity to mitigate disaster impacts, and 
then plan to address identified issues through incremental, achievable projects. 
 
Collecting feedback is a crucial step to ensure the final plan aligns with the values, interests, 
and priorities of our community.  The Plan is available for review at:  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fVQS2s8A8CkezhQkhxXfJUAs8LAgeteT/view?usp=sharing  
 
Please join us, in person, on Wednesday, March 23rd at 6:00 PM in the Board Chambers to 
provide feedback on the San Benito County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazardous Mitigation Plan. 
 
Questions?  Contact The Office of Emergency Services at (831) 636-4168. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fVQS2s8A8CkezhQkhxXfJUAs8LAgeteT/view?usp=sharing

